HorowhenuaJ

DISTRICT COUNCIL

Reference Number: 2024/1175

16 December 2024

AHB
Email: fyi-request-29524-cc30663f@requests.fyi.org.nz

Téna koe

Thank you for emailing Horowhenua District Council. Your request for information under the
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) was transferred to
us on 13 December 2024 as we are better placed to answer your questions.

We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later
than 3 February 2025, being 20 working days after your request was received. If we are
unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that
timeframe.

If you have any enquiries regarding the progress of your request, do not hesitate to contact
me on |goimaofficer@horowhenua.govt.nz.

Nga mihi

TES
eisha Gocht-Waters

LGOIMA Advisor
Business Performance
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